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EEOC Looks to Restart Pay Data Collection: Columbia Partner
Shares Tips for Employers

News

9.04.24


In an interview with World at Work, Sheila Abron shares her insight on what employers should know

if the EEOC decides to begin collecting pay data.

To read the article visit World at Work.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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